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Region 3,

Welcome to 2012.  First let me say thanks for your support over the past two years as we have provided a
lot of support to our fellow members as they have gone through transitions in their careers.  We have
organized a lot of tools, trained Employment Support resources in every Section and directly supported
hundreds of members.  But, our work is not over.  Next, we need to finish the job of creating our local Jobs
Boards.  Please let Ed Kirchner or myself know if you have a person in your Section that has the
connections, time and personality for this important function.  We can then take care of the training,
motivation and support that this person will need.

I'm also supporting Bill Williams as his mentor for Membership Recruitment & Recovery.  Bill is quickly
coming up to speed and please give him your attention as he helps you as Sections and Members stay
connected into the process that will help us grow Region 3.

Finally, I am keeping busy developing the 2012 IEEE International Electric Vehicle Conference that will be
held March 4-8, 2012 in Greenville, SC.  I encourage all of you to attend, learn and network.  Electric
Vehicles are not only coming, they are here.  Please participate at this conference and become a part of
this world changing technology.  And, encourage your fellow members to attend.  More information on this
conference can be found at,

http://electricvehicle.ieee.org

See you there.

Sincerely,

Lee Stogner, PMP
2011 - 2012 Director, Region 3
Chair, IEEE Transportation Electrification Initiative
Member, IEEE Smart Grid Initiative
Member, IEEE Public Visibility Committee
Chair, IEEE-USA Membership Development Committee

Mobile   864-360-9415
Email   l.stogner@ieee.org



 

2012 IEEE International 
Electric Vehicle Conference 

From Prototype to Mass Production and Mass Use 
 

The first IEEE International Electric Vehicle 
Conference (IEVC) will facilitate the exchange of 
information on new global trends in technology, 
engineering, standards and deployment aspects 
among academic and industrial thought leaders of 
the fast-growing electric mobility ecosystem via a 
unique cross-organizational platform. 
 

Who Will Be There 
Keynote speakers and panel leaders include 
executives and leading experts from organizations 
such as BMW, Bosch, Chrysler, Delphi, Duke 
Energy, EDTA, GE, FedEx, KEMET, MBTech, SAE, 
Valeo, Volkswagen…and many others. 
 

Who Should Attend 
IEVC is an international venue for those with an 
interest in the transformation of the transportation 
industry via electrification, including electrical 
vehicle designers, component and infrastructure 
system developers, manufacturers, utility experts, 
corporate executives, technical analysts, 
researchers, educators, entrepreneurs, venture 
capitalists, legislators, regulators and 
standardization experts. 

Date: 
4-8 March 2012 
 
Location: 
TD Conference Center   
Greenville, SC  USA 
-and- 
Clemson University 
International Center for 
Automotive Research (CU-ICAR) 
Greenville, SC  USA 
 
Sponsors/Patrons: 
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For more information and to 
register, visit: 
http://electricvehicle.ieee.org 
 

 
  


